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Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The Oak Ridge Board of Education approved Human Sexuality program, designed for students in grade 6, 

provides age-appropriate information on the emotional, social, and physical aspects of growing up. In the 

6th grade program boys and girls will be separated, but will watch both videos. The program will be during 

Physical Education Class on the following dates: 3/4/2019 and 3/5/2019. The students will be shown the 

following two short videos on puberty for boys and puberty for girls. The links for the videos are:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dEBXr-d8dXo  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0RrXAhtObBI 

If you would like additional information about the program, or if you have further questions, please feel 

free to contact Katie Bolling, Nelson Glover, or Brian Wilson at 425-9301 or by e-mail at 

ksbolling@ortn.edu, nglover@ortn.edu, or bwilson@ortn.edu.   

Please return the form below if you DO NOT want your child to be involved in this program. Tennessee 

law mandates that we have parental permission for students to be involved in this class. If we do not 

receive your opt out form, your child will be involved in this program. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Phil Cox, Principal 

 

My son/daughter DOES NOT have my permission to participate in the Human Sexuality program. 

___________________________    _______________________ 

Student Name       Date 

 

___________________________    _______________________ 

Parent Signature      Date  

Jefferson Middle School 
200 Fairbanks Road 

Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37830-7030 
      Phone: 865.425.9301        Fax: 865.425.9339 
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